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Expressions of Interest from members of Scouting Ireland regarding the World Scout Conference and 

World Scout Youth Forum 2021 

 

The next World Scout Conference and World Scout Youth Forum is being held virtually from the 17th 

August, 2021 to 29th August, 2021 (World Scout Youth Forum 17th – 22nd and the World Scout Conference 

24th – 29th).  There is an opportunity for Rover Scouts/Scouters to attend the conference as members of 

the delegation.  The Board of Scouting Ireland invites members to submit their expression of interest in 

attending the World Scout Conference or the World Scout Youth Forum as a delegation member. 

 

Criteria 

The below criteria is non-exhaustive and will be used as a short-listing procedure, if required.  Applicants 

should either fulfil the requirements currently or display how they will be able to fulfil the criteria before 

attending the conference. 

• Must be an active, registered member of Scouting Ireland 

• Availability to attend the World Scout Conference or the World Scout Youth Forum in its entirety 

• Commitment to being involved in all aspects of the Conference 

• Meets the Membership Verification requirements 

• Interest in International Scouting (particularly European Scouting) 

• Capable of interacting and networking with Scouts from across the World 

• Knowledge of Scouting Ireland policies 

• Knowledge of Scouting ‘current affairs’ (in Ireland and within WOSM) 

• Commitment to information meeting(s) in advance of the conference 

• Commitment to the creation of an after event report for review by membership and/or 

Board/Departments (as relevant) 

• Commitment to the promotion of Scouting Ireland and Scouting Ireland’s candidate seeking 

election to the World Scout Committee 

 

How to Apply 

• Complete a letter of interest including Name, Email, DOB, Scout Province, Experience inside and 

outside Scouting, Why you want to be a Member of the Delegation, What interests you most about 
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the European Scout Region, What Skills would you like to develop through attending the 

Conference and Why and finally which Conference you would like to attend 

• Letters outlining your expression of interest must be received no later than 17:00 on Monday 12th 

July, 2021  

• Letters of interest to be emailed to board@scouts.ie 
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